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Sea Scallop Limited Access Leasing Meetings Kick-off This Week in Gloucester –  

Comment to the New England Fishery Management Council  
Now through July 5th  

The New England Fishery Management Council recently approved in-person scoping meetings to solicit 
public input on whether a leasing program is needed in the limited access component of the Atlantic sea 
scallop fishery. Comments may be submitted at any of the seven in-person scoping meetings and 
two webinars between April 27, 2022 and June 24, 2022 or in writing by July 5, 2022. See below for 
additional details. More information on the purpose and location of these meetings can be found at: 
https://www.nefmc.org/management-plans/scallops.   
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